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I don't agree that youth, even if they are 16 or 17, as a whole, have the where withal 

to vote on important issues. They aren't of legal age and in general are not mature 

enough to vote on issues as an adult. There is a reason that we withhold things from 

our children until they are old enough to handle them. This is one of those things.  


